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WESTERN DISTRICT ANNOUNCMENTS: 

May 3

Student Honors Recital

2:30 p.m.
Peace Lutheran Church, Beavercreek

May 13
Annual Luncheon, Meadowlark Restaurant, Dayton

11:30 a.m.
(note:  Board meeting will be at 10:30 a.m.)

May 16 - 17
MDP Theory Assessments, Marriot Cincinnati NE

May 26 - 31
MDP Performance Assessments, Marriot Cincinnati NE

31st- June 1
“String Day” Performance Assessments, Indiana Academy of Music

Congratulations to Marsha Holcomb, NCTM, WD’s Certified Teacher of the Year

Congratulations to Judy Bede, NCTM, WD’s nominee for State CT of the Year 

WD Student Buckeye Audition Results 2015:    (Congratulations to all!)
Elementary Division:
            Winner:     Alex Pan, Teacher Dr. Jackson Leung





Alternate:  Jason Xiao, Teacher Daira Skriblis





HM:
      George Chen, Teacher Daira Skriblis

Junior Piano Division:
Winner:     Taylor Wang, Teacher Dr. Eric Street

Senior Woodwind Division:   Winner:     Rebecca Cail, Teacher Patricia Brooks

WD Student Composition Contest Results 2015:   (Congratulations to all!)
Elementary Division:

1st Place:     Anne Kragick, Teacher Judy Bede

 



HM:            Makenna Granger, Teacher, Christa Johnson

Middle School:

1st Place:     Hari Parameswaran, Teacher Christina Sidaras





HM:
        Mackenzie Hammock,Teacher Christina Sidaras

High School:


1st Place:     Rachel Giffin, Teacher Judy Bede





HM:
        Seth Peterson, Teacher Laura Atkins
2nd VP, Student Activities, Ribbon Festival/Scale Olympics:  We “thank”

Jia Yu How-Vandermeer for accepting this appointment for 2015-16.  She will continue to 

serve as our Webmaster. Also, “thank you” to Deborah Van Til-Macaulay for faithfully and efficiently serving in this Board position for three years--one year past the two-year term.

Recording Secretary Position:  We appreciate Diane Larochelle for staying on in this Board 

position for a fourth year!  “Thank you”, Diane, for your faithful and efficient service. 

OhioMTA ANNOUNCEMENTS:   Dr. Jerry Wong, Vice President, Student Activities for OhioMTA, provides this announcement:

“The Piano Division at Kent State University's Hugh A. Glauser School of Music is delighted to announce the tenth annual Piano Institute at Kent State, July 12-22, 2015. This highly intensive festival for talented piano students in grades 7-12 offers a unique combination of lessons, master classes and performance opportunities. Students from all over the world will converge on the campus of Kent State University for 11 days for inspiration, learning and application. Piano Institute participants will:

· perform in a final gala performance at Severance Hall's Reinberger Hall. 

· receive four hours of one-on-one lessons with Kent State piano faculty, Drs. Donna Lee and Jerry Wong. 

· participate in master classes with esteemed guest artists Stanislav Khristenko (winner of the 2013 Cleveland International Piano Competition) and Joela Jones (principal keyboard of The Cleveland Orchestra). 

· attend workshops on sight-reading, technique, practicing, and audition/competition preparation. 

· attend daily musicianship and movement classes. 

· attend concerts at Blossom Music Center and Kent/Blossom Music Festival. 

· live on campus with peers from across the country.”

Merit scholarships are available. Questions can be directed to Dr. Donna Lee at dlee3@kent.edu or Dr. Jerry Wong, Associate Professor of Music, at jwong1@kent.edu. For more information and application materials, visit: http://www.kent.edu/cde/youth/piano-institute. 

2015 Ohio MTA State Conference will be held Nov. 12 – 14 at the Sheraton Columbus Hotel at Capitol Square.  Featured artist for the concert and masterclass is Antonio Pompa-Baldi and the keynote speaker is Dr. Rozalie Levant --“The Anatomy of Musicality”.  Registration is available this fall at Ohiomta.org.

Reserve your room now at https://www.starwoodmeeting.com/book/OMTA2015.

MTNA ANNOUNCEMENT:  Renew your membership now which also includes OhioMTA and Western District local dues.   Deadline is June 30, 2015.  You should have received your renewal notice by now.  If not, contact MTNA at (888) 512-5278 or mtnanet@mtna.org.
“INSPIRE THE DESIRE TO ASPIRE”

Kathleen A. Husko, President

OhioMTA – Western District

[For your convenience, a downloadable and printable version of the Newsletter is attached to this email.  Additionally, the Newsletter is posted shortly after publication on our website shown above.  Please contact Diane Larochelle, our Recording Secretary,

(937) 427-3827 or email dlarochelle@woh.rr.com, if you no longer require having this Newsletter mailed to your home address.]

